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No 273 29th November 2024 

Theme of the week:  
Why do we need?…. 

Science 

Week Commencing 

Tuesday 3rd De-

cember 

Timetable week  

One 

Monday 2nd De-

cember 

INSET Day 

Wednesday 4th  

December 

Charity Art Fair 

5.30pm—8.00pm 

Wednesday 4th  

December 

Year 12 Parents 

Evening (online) 

Dates for your Diary 

Please read on for details of our 

Christmas events! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was wonderful to watch the Winter Music Showcase last night and 

I hope that all of you who attended enjoyed it as well. We had our 

largest ever number of students participating and, as usual, we had a 

diverse group of performers from across every year group. The 

standard of the performances was consistently high, the programme 

was varied and engaging and our Chamber Choir seems to grow in 

confidence weekly. As ever, though, the most special aspect of the 

event was witnessing the way in which students supported each oth-

er. They are always a cohesive team and ensure that everyone who 

performs gets the same positive reception and supportive words. I 

am so grateful to Mrs Brennan (Head of Music) and Ms Woods for all 

that they do to encourage, inspire and support our musicians in 

school.  

Thank you also to the PTA for providing refreshments for sale during 

the Winter Showcase. The PTA are always looking for more members 

to support their work in school. You do not have to make an onerous 

commitment. Even if you could just spare an hour or two during the 

course of the school year we would love to hear from you. Please do 

not hesitate to reach out via pta@kingsschoolhove.org.uk if you are 

able to offer any time.  

A reminder that Monday 2nd December is an INSET day and the 

school will be closed to all students on this date. Students should 

return to school as usual on the morning of Tuesday 3rd December.  

December is always a busy time in schools and we have lots of lovely 

Christmas events running in the build up to the Christmas holiday. 

Please read on in this newsletter to find a round up of key dates for 

your diaries.  

I wish you all a lovely weekend.  

 

Mrs Price 

Saturday 7th  

December 10-

11.30am 

King’s Community 

Carols Rehearsal 
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Student of the Week 

Year 8 Jack A in 8B as he is always well mannered and consistently acts in accordance with our 

school values.  

Year 9 Etta P for fantastic work in science. 

Year 10 Hannah D for hard work in History.  

We kindly remind you to check and top up your 

child's school meals account to ensure they have 

sufficient funds for their meals. 

Please log in to the payment portal to check the 

balance and make any necessary payments at 

your earliest convenience. 

Our next ride is live and ready for you to book your spot on eventbrite! 

 

5 reasons to get your riders out there on 8th December for an autumnal ride 

1. Our sessions are FREE! And bikes and helmets are available to borrow for free too! 

2. The trails are quieter this time of year, so you get some great riding in and build up those skills 

3. You'll get to see the woods in a whole new light while the leaves have fallen 

4. A beautiful feeling of knowing you've been out in all seasons. Some call it feeling smug, you can call it 

whatever you fancy! 

5. Hot chocolate as a treat from us at the end! 

So what are you waiting for? Book your free spot here! Also make sure you check out the future dates for 

your diary at the bottom of the page; we've got a film 

night and another ride coming up in January!  

As always, we're here to answer questions and al-

ways happy to have a chat. 

We hope to see you soon! 

Brighton & Hove Girls MTB Network 

Brighton Girls MTB Network:  Social Ride at Stanmer Park - 8th December 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/brighton-girls-mtb-network-social-ride-at-stanmer-park-8th-december-tickets-1097646473149?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/brighton-girls-mtb-network-social-ride-at-stanmer-park-8th-december-tickets-1097646473149?aff=oddtdtcreator
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Date Event 

Monday 

9th December - 

Wednesday 

11th December 

Advent Prayer Space 

Off the Fence will be running our annual Advent Prayer Space. This pro-

vides students with an opportunity to engage in a range of activities 

that lead to prayer and/or reflection at a very busy time of year. 

Wednesday 

11th December 

6.00pm-7.00pm 

King's Community Carols at St Leonard's Church, Hove 

We would love to welcome all parents, carers and wider members of the 

King's community to this event. This will also include a community choir 

piece. If you would like to join us in singing we will have two rehearsals 

this year on Monday 25th November 5.00-6.30pm and Saturday 

7th December 10.00-11.30am, both on the school site. 

Monday 

16th December 

Whole school Carol Services at Bishop Hannington Church  

These services, during the school day, are for our students only. Stu-

dents will be walked down to Bishop Hannington Church from school for 

a carol service and dismissed from there. 

Wednesday 

18th December 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

We will be serving Christmas lunch on the penultimate day of term. We 

will also be taking the opportunity to fundraise for local charities 

through our Christmas Jumper Day. Please use the link in your child’s 

ParentPay account. 

King's School Christmas 2024 Events  

 
We have several school events planned to celebrate the Christmas season. We would especially like 
to invite parents, carers and wider members of the King's community our King's Community Carols, 
held at St Leonard's Church, Hove on Wednesday 11th December at 6pm.  More information about 
these events will be communicated home nearer to the time, but for now our key dates are below. 
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  Reverse Advent Calendar 

As part of our outreach to our local community during Advent we have historically run a reverse 

Advent calendar, collecting items local charities. Once again this year, we are asking for donations 

for our local foodbank, run out of Oasis church. In addition, we would also like to support the work 

of Fresh Start Community Association whose Christmas Cheer Project, provides hampers of food 

and presents to families and individuals facing challenging circumstances in the city. You can find 

out more about these projects on the Brighton and Hove Food Partnership website  

Oasis Foodbank – Brighton and Hove Food Partnership (bhfood.org.uk) 

 and the Freshstart webpage  

https://www.freshstartbrighton.org.uk/christmas-cheer.html 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our reverse advent calendar this year we would like students to bring in donations of toiletries, 

non-perishable food items (particularly those that could go in a Christmas Hamper) or a new gift for 

an individual of any age. We will be collecting items between 4th December and 17th December. 

Items will be collected in form rooms and gathered together at the end of term to be given to the 

charities.   

  

We know that some families may be unable to make a contribution. If any student would like to 

participate but cannot provide an item, they would be welcome to collect an item to donate from 

Mrs Vincent's office. If you would like to make a financial donation, please do so through the 

ParentPay link in your child's account. Financial contributions will be split evenly between these 

two charities.  

 

https://bhfood.org.uk/directory/oasis-foodbank/
https://www.freshstartbrighton.org.uk/christmas-cheer.html
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Sixth Form 

Please visit our website for more information about our Sixth Form. 

Video for Parents 1: Choosing your sixth form courses | Resources | Net Sixth Form 

For any Year 11 student that is struggling with what subjects to study post 16, please see this helpful 

video to help you make your decisions. If you need further help in school, please do contact Mrs 

Coles at sixthform@kingsschoolhove.org.uk who will be more than happy to have a conversation 

about options across the city and at our sixth form.  

There is also a useful resource to help you decide your options across the city if you are struggling to 

decide where to go Best Next Steps - Colleges and FE application portals (padlet.com) 

https://www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk/apply-6th
https://www.netsixthform.co.uk/resources/view/%E2%80%8Bvideo-for-parents-1-choosing-your-sixth-form-courses
mailto:sixthform@kingsschoolhove.org.uk
https://padlet.com/pennydaly1/best-next-steps-colleges-and-fe-application-portals-8fnlyob1sh2yi0k2
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Sixth Form 

 

Apply Here King's School Hove 

  
We have reminded Year 11 students this 
week, that it is really important that they 
apply for at least two sixth form providers, 
to keep their options open. 
  

https://kings.ret.systems/application/login
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Christmas Catering 

This week we had a tasting table with  cheese wreaths, chocolate wreaths and white chocolate & cranberry 

muffins. All of which are part of our 12 days of Christmas. 
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Rolls-Royce Motor Cars are holding two apprenticeship info webinars in December and apprenticeship 

applications open on January 7th for Students in Year 11 and 13.  

 
Rolls Royce Apprenticeship Applications 
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The Wellbeing Hub 

 

CLICK HERE 

CLICK HERE 

https://club.teentips.co.uk/register/parents/?ca=1592140f5b4069124eb41bd6b7d43310
https://club.teentips.co.uk/register/parents/?ca=1592140f5b4069124eb41bd6b7d43310
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Thank you to Jamie at 

 Local Christmas Trees | Bright-

on and Hove Christmas Trees  

for our lovely tree that is bring-

ing Christmas to our hall. You 

can use the code KINGS5 for £5 

off your own tree! 

https://www.brightonandhovechristmastrees.co.uk/
https://www.brightonandhovechristmastrees.co.uk/
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Corridor Projects are delighted to let you know about our upcoming free creative programme. 

 The Wonder Club 

Free, for ages 13 – 18 

Join the next Wonder Club starting this November for young people interested in experimental filmmaking 

and visual arts.  

Explore early filmmaking with Chahine Fellahi and other guest artists. Fuse analogue and digital and rekindle 

the spirit of discovery, enchantment and innovation that marked the early days of filmmaking. 

Saturdays (11am - 3pm) at Hove Museum of Creativity:  

Saturday 23 November 

Saturday 14 December 

Saturday 11 January 

Saturday 22 February 

Saturday 15 March 

Register at: https://forms.gle/VvvjweniSwUXzCbb6 
Find out more at https://www.corridorprojects.org.uk/days-of-wonder 
 

https://forms.gle/VvvjweniSwUXzCbb6
https://www.corridorprojects.org.uk/days-of-wonder
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London Mavericks Netball Team are coming to the Brighton Centre next year on Sunday 6th April to play a NSL 

game against Birmingham Panthers.  

Supporters will be able to book tickets for the Brighton Centre fixture when the ‘Priority Window’ opened on 

28th November. Fans who book during this window, which runs until 12th December, will be rewarded with a 

15% discount. Tickets will go on general sale at standard prices in the new year. 

See the link below to register interest for tickets: 

London Mavericks  

 

FOOD SOS CAMPAIGN ENCOURAGES FOOD DONATIONS AND SUPPORT IN THE LEAD UP TO CHRISTMAS 
The Brighton & Hove Food Partnership has revealed that more than 6,300 people rely on food banks, social su-
permarkets, and community meal providers each week. This includes working adults, 1,400 children, and nearly 
660 pensioners. 
This snapshot from the recent Emergency Food Network (EFN) report only reflects figures from school holidays, 
meaning even more children could be in need during term time. 
The FOOD SOS campaign was launched in response to the cost of living crisis in 2022. Its purpose is to encourage 
those who can afford it to donate to their local food bank while also offering useful links to local support for 
those experiencing food insecurity. Unfortunately, the situation has not improved, and the recent EFN report 
cites a drop-in donations from supermarket bins and larger surplus food donations coordinated by organisations 
like Fareshare. 
A perfect storm has been brewing for quite some time, with the number of people in need of food support 
starting to outweigh the available food donations. Currently, many food banks are dipping into their own funds 
to make up the shortfall, but this cannot continue indefinitely. 
Join us in supporting our community as part of the city-wide #FoodSOS campaign to increase donations to local 
food banks and projects. 
Here’s how you can help: 
Convince your workplace to have a food donation collection – click here for more info. 

• Fundraise for your local food bank or project. 
Spread the word about the current food insecurity plight and encourage friends and family to donate next time 
they pass a food donation collection bin. 

For more information on how to support the FOOD SOS campaign, please visit https://bhfood.org.uk/foodsos/. 
If you are experiencing food insecurity, please visit https://bhfood.org.uk and go to our ‘Emergency Food’ page 
for a list of helpful links and contacts to support you through this challenging time. 

https://londonmavericks.co.uk/2024/11/18/london-mavericks-are-heading-to-the-brighton-centre-for-a-first-ever-netball-super-league-showdown-on-the-south-coast/
https://faresharesussexandsurrey.org.uk/
https://bhfood.org.uk/foodsos/
https://bhfood.org.uk/foodsos/
https://bhfood.org.uk/
https://bhfood.org.uk/directory-hub/accessing-emergency-food/
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